
Parent Consultations 
 

Monday 17th October 
 

Bookings will open on Monday  
via Class Dojo to enable time 

slots to be chosen. 
 

Each session is 10 minutes. If 
you require longer than this to 
discuss your child, please book 
a separate appointment with 

the class teacher. 
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Rocco 

Green: Asa 
Red: Lucy 
Blue: Izzy 
 
 

 

 Harvest 
 

Reverend Cait will be visiting 
school on Tuesday 11th 

October to hold a Harvest 
Assembly for the children.  

 At this time of year, we 
always contribute to a 

foodbank or homeless shelter 
and ask that pupils bring a 
small donation of dried or 

canned food. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Applications for High 
School and Reception 

 

 
 

Many Year 6 parents have 
already submitted their 

applications. There is still 
plenty of time before the 

deadline of 31st October, but 
please make sure you do 

submit on or before this date. 
 

Church Bell 
 
 
 

St Michaels Parish Church 
are raising funds to repair 

their wonderful church bell. 
Please see the poster below 

how you can help. 
 
 

Vodaphone Digital Safety Magazine 
The latest edition, can be viewed via a 
link on the school website and accessed 
under the Safeguarding tab. Take a 
look, the magazine is promoted by the 
Local Authority Safeguarding Team.  

   
 
 
 
 
 
We had a new member of Red Class on 
Friday, when a Stock Dove flew through 
our door and took up a comfortable 

Twilight Stories 
 

Tickets are selling 

for  

our wonderful 

outdoor story night 

event.  

A market will now be 

joining us on the 

evening, including 

crafts, cards, books, 

facepainting, bees 

wax… 

 
 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets 

Class of the Week 
Blue Class 

 
 

October INSET  
 
 
 

 
 

Reminder that school will 
be closed on Friday 22nd 
October for a staff INSET 

day. 
 

Pupils will finish for half 
term on Thursday 22nd 

October 
2022 

 

After School Clubs 
 

After school clubs end for this half term on 

Thursday 13th October. 
New clubs will be circulated week 

commencing the 17th October 2022 
And begin  

Tuesday 1st November 2022 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  



  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


